
 
 

Change in Pharmacy Benefit Manager (PBM) to IngenioRx 
Starting January 1, 2020 

 
 

Summary of change:  
Effective January 1, 2020, HealthSun Health Plans will be using IngenioRx as its pharmacy 
benefit manager (PBM) for processing prescription drugs. 
 
What this change means to you: 
For your information only; no immediate action is required 
 
Impact of change: 
The conversion to IngenioRx as our PBM will change the claims processing information.  Please 
continue to refer to the HealthSun Health Plans formulary when prescribing medications for 
your patients. You will be able to access the formulary at: 
https://healthsun.com/members/prescriptions    

 
New pharmacy coverage specifications: 

                                            

Pharmacy Claim 
Submission 
Information  

 To submit a pharmacy claim for HealthSun Members starting 

January 1,2020, use the following information: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ID numbers will remain the same 

Claim Submission Information 

BIN: 020115 

PCN: IS 

Group: RX8446 

Member ID Cards Members will receive a new ID card to use at participating 
pharmacies effective 1/1/2020 

NEW Pharmacist’s 
Help Desk 

1-833-377-4266 

 
If you have any questions about this communication or any questions regarding this transition, 
please contact IRX@healthsun.com. 

https://healthsun.com/members/prescriptions

